
YOUTH GROUP 

The youth group summer mission trip is coming up on June 15-23 to Colorado Springs, CO.  Our 
youth group will be teaming up with the youth from Gold Canyon United Methodist Church for travel 
and to work together at the same work site.  This experience is all through Next Step Ministries who 
will be connecting youth from around the country with those in need in that area.  Two years ago, 
our team laid down wood flooring for an office and meeting space for a church that primarily did 
prison ministry.  The main focus of that ministry was for those who recently had finished their 
incarceration and were transitioning to finding work, a faith community and a safe place to 
worship.  Please be in prayer for our youth that they work hard, and that they are listening for where 
God is at work in their lives and their calling.  

 


